
Dear Parents 
 
We are really proud of the quality and range of our school dinners and these always prove popular. In 
order to take feedback from the children, this week, Miss Hurst and the Trust Catering Manager, Mrs 
Wood, met with our School Council to review our menu. The children spoke about their favourite meals, 
including fish Friday, spaghetti bolognese and curry. They also gave their opinions on some suggested 
changes. This included the introduction of several new meals including a Yorkshire pudding wrap with 
chicken and stuffing! Following this meeting, we are looking forward to our revised menu being launched 
shortly. 
By now, the parents of the children in Year 6 should have received notification of their secondary school 
place allocation. In order to support transition and closer links with South Hunsley, we were visited last 
week by Mrs Blackledge, the Headteacher from South Hunsley School. As part of her morning with us, she 
visited each class and spent time with Class 4 answering the many questions they had. This visit was 
followed by a visit for our Year 6 pupils to South Hunsley on Tuesday to make pencil cases. Further 
transition events will follow, including a full day at South Hunsley at the end of June. 
Yesterday, we celebrated World Book Day in school and it was great to see the vast range of costumes 
worn by the children. Reading is always high profile within our school and it was good to take the 
opportunity to celebrate the love of reading with the children. 
As you will be aware, over the last couple of days, we have experienced unusually high levels of pupil 
absence due to sickness. Though this is particularly in Class 1, there are other cases across the school. In 
line with advice, we have implemented an enhanced cleaning programme and are also ensuring that the 
children wash their hands regularly. Please can you support us in limiting transmission by ensuring that 
any symptomatic children should be a full 48 hours clear of symptoms before returning to school. Thank 
you for your support with this. As a result of high levels of absence in Class 1, we decided to postpone our 
Class Worship for parents today and will let you know when this has been rearranged. 
Next Friday, we will be marking Red Nose Day in school. In order to support this, the children may come to 
school in non school uniform and we will be encouraging them to dress in something red. We will be 
collecting voluntary donations on Friday morning with a suggested donation of £1. 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Wed 13th Mar AM (not PM), Class Photographs  
Fri 15th Mar, Class 2 Worship 9:15 & 14:50 

Fri 15th Mar, Red Nose Day 
Tues 19th Mar, Easter Service@ Church 

 

Tues 19th Mar, Easter Disco (FONCS) 
Thurs 21st Mar, School Closes 

Fri 22nd Mar, Staff Training Day 
Mon 8th Apr, School Reopens 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed celebrating World Book Day. 

  Next week we are looking forward to our growing potatoes activity in Science. 

Class 2          This week we enjoyed learning about how to chit potatoes. 

  Next week we are looking forward to planting beans. 

Class 3          This week we enjoyed learning netball skills. 

  Next week we are looking forward to our topic trip. 

Class 4          This week we enjoyed making scones in DT. 

  Next week we are looking forward to our singing event at South Hunsley. 

Collective Worship Theme for next week:-  
   Easter— Jesus tells a story to illustrate God’s forgiveness Luke 15 11-32  

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to 

Olivia for her football medal 

Oscar for his football medal 

Reuben for his King Charles Coronation Medal 

  Our Weekly Reflection  

 

 

 
 

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

Sporting News! 
 

You should have received a flyer this week with details of our “Path to Paris” 
challenge.  Children compete in the challenge by logging activities that they 
have done to travel virtually around the world to Paris in time for the 
Olympics starting.  We’d love for you to share your progress with us and of 
course log any  activities undertaken at home to help the North Cave team 

on their way! 

Next week, children from Classes 3 and 4 will take part in Dodgeball 
competition at South Hunsley. Interest has been high so we’ve had to select 
participants from a hat. Look out for your text tonight to see if you are one 

of the lucky ones attending this fabulous event! 



 


